
2014/2015 Annual Report – LAUC-I representative on Subcommittee on Courses & Continuing, Part-
Time, & Summer Session Education  

During the 2014/2015 academic year, the Subcommittee on Courses & Continuing, Part-Time, & 
Summer Session Education (SCOC) met each month from October to June to discuss new or revisions to 
courses, majors, and minors offered throughout the schools that make up UCI. The LAUC-I 
representative Emilee Mathews reported out during LAUC-I general membership meetings, as well as 
verbally discussing the changes to individual schools with their library liaisons. 

Mathews also discussed the possibility of sharing the agendas with other LAUC-I members with the 
Senate Analyst of SCOC; that person asked for the information to not be disseminated other than in 
general terms and only verbally. Mathews has complied with this stipulation. 

Respectfully submitted by Emilee Mathews 

 

 

 

 

 


